
 
 
 
 
 
 
As I boat owner for more than 25 years, I find the recent 

proposal for re-painting all boats without copper ingredient too 

be foolish and devastating to the boating community. The cost, 

the fact that no such paint now exists and the overwhelming lack 

of evidence that such is required should be sufficient to stop 

this overcome this proposal.  
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Public Comment
Marina del Rey Toxics TMDL
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